
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
   

 
 Monday 28th June 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As part of your child’s education, all Year 6 children are to participate in the Sex 
Education element of our Relationships and Sex Education Programme. Aspects of 
this learning will also link to the Science National Curriculum and the lessons will 
take place in the week commencing, Monday 12th July. The lessons will be 
delivered to the children in single sex groups, so that all children feel comfortable to 
ask any sensible questions that they may have.  
 
It is important that, as a parent/carer, you are aware that this will be happening, as 
some children may want to discuss matters with you.  
 
Year 6 children cover Puberty, The Life cycle of a Human and Sex and Relationship 
Education – please find attached the scheme of learning for these lessons on the 
reverse of this letter. 
 
If there are any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class 
teacher. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Year 6 Team 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Head of School: Mrs Rachel Dinnis 
Assistant Head of School: Mr Simon Wilkins 
 
Weston Mill Community Primary Academy 
Ferndale Road, Weston Mill, Plymouth, Devon 
PL2 2EL 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 (01752) 365250        
 e-mail: westonmill.office@discoverymat.co.uk 
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